From: Gladstone, MI

To: Kim Berry
Subject: Letter received
Date: Sunday, May 19, 2024 7:22:06 PM

Name: Ada Ruohomaki
Email: adaru@charter.net

Message: I am upset with these issues in letter of May 18th. That the Commissions intention is
to proceed with special assessments before hearing from the public. The date to hear the
public, a day after a holiday when many will be away. Sounds like you don’t want people
involved. Why haven’t you included in your letter an idea of the money amount in the
assessment? Could it be a high amount? This all makes me feel like I am being deceived, as a
result I am against the assessment. Sincerely, Ada Ruohomaki
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